








No: SNEA/CHQ/DIR(HR)/2018-21/01                Dated 15th April, 2019.
To
Sri Ashutosh Gupta, 						
GM Training,
New Delhi.
Sub: Consideration of requests received from circle on deduction of GTI premium :Reg
Respected Sir, 
Representations have been received from the executives on deduction of GTI Premium amount from their salary of March 2019 across the circles. On analysing we found the following category of representations. 

1. Executives who are at the age of 50 years 5 months have opted for the scheme when option was opened in ERP from January 2019 (As the scheme was originally scheduled to start from 1/1/2019). But as the scheme launched from 1.3.2019, their GTI amount was deducted as 45430/-.

2. Executives who are at the age of 50 years 5 months as on 1.3.2019 and have opted for the scheme but their GTI amount is wrongly deducted as Rs 45430/-.

3. Executives who are above 50 years 6 months have opted the GTI scheme by mistake.                                    


We request your good self to take up the matter with LIC to consider the requests of the executives as mentioned above at S.No. 1 and 2 and one time measure for cases at S.No 3 which are duly forwarded by the Circles and cause justice. Sample representations are enclosed herewith for ready reference. 


With regards, 

(Sebastin. K)

Copy to: 

1. Shri Saurabh Tyagi, Sr GM ( Est), BSNL for information and n/a please. 
